
We Are Open
3 South Terrace
Morpeth
Northumberland
NE61 1DZ

6th	August	2019

Receipt:	CoTech	Fund	Contribution
Receipt	number:	00006

Dear	Hannah,

Thank	you	for	We	Are	Open’s	subscription	to	the	CoTech	fund	for	the	period	May	2019	to	May	2020.	On	the	2nd	July
2019	we	received	your	contribution	of

£260.00

Kind	regards,

(Chris	Lowis,	Treasurer)

Chris	Lowis	|	treasurer@coops.tech
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